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Statement: 

The World Geospatial Industry Council (WGIC) wishes to congratulate the UN-GGIM on the 

completion of the IGIF Implementation Guide, which represents a significant contribution to geospatial 

information management, and encourages it to continue making available resource materials and 

support for the successful preparation and implementation of the country-level plans (Part 3), in 

particular for developing countries. Only then will the IGIF achieve its ultimate objective. The WGIC 

expresses its interest in continuing to support this work, including the current work by being done by 

WGIC on Public-Private-Partnerships. 
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